O DELTA DENTAL

Important Update: July 2024 Commission
Payment Adjustment

We are providing you with an important update regarding your commission
payments for July 2024.

In our preparation to launch our new commission application, we are taking every
step to ensure accuracy and provide you with the best experience.

As we complete our final testing, we want to make sure your commission payment
for this month is completed on time. Therefore, yesterday, August 12, we
issued a commission payment to your agency that matches the amount you
received in July for June premiums. We anticipate testing of our new
commission application will be completed in the next two weeks and will issue an
adjustment payment, if any, at that time.

Once the July commissions are validated, and the adjustment payment is issued,
you will be able to find your July 2024 commission statement in the new Broker

Portal.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to
contact our Sales Support Team, available Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to
4:30 p.m. CST, at (501) 992-1883 or ARSalesSuppori@deltadentalar.com.

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership with Delta Dental of
Arkansas.

Yours in good health,

Delta Dental of Arkansas
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